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At Peasmarsh Memorial Hall 
 

Free Antiques Valuations 
Monday 6th from 1pm to 4pm - TV's Clive Attrell will be 
giving free valuations with no obligation to sell  
Doctors Surgery 
Tuesday 7th between 11.30am and 12.30pm to book an 
appointment contact Rye Medical Centre 01797 223333 
Parish Council 
The Parish Council will be meeting on Tuesday 7th at 
7.30pm in the meeting room and you are cordially invited 
to attend to raise any concerns or issues you may have 
Flower Arranging Class 
Peasmarsh Memorial Hall on Wednesday 8th at 10am - 
Theme is 'In a Goblet'.Everyone welcome especially 
beginners - come along have fun and learn a new skill 
For more details contact Deirdre Bull 01797 230208 
Film Club 
Friday 10th start 7.30pm   Film is 'Lady in a van' – 
 Contact Hilary on 01797 230205 for details 
Attic and Collectors Fair  
Sunday 19th from 10am to 2pm - contact Trevor on 01797 
230568 to book a table or for more information 
 
Regular hall activities 
Brownies Monday at 6.30pm (Term time only) 
Sing for Fun Wednesday at 2 pm 
Mothers and Toddlers Thursday at 9.30am (Term time)  
Zumba Thursday at 7.30pm 
 

Football Training Sessions  
Bourne's Sports Association will be 
running a 2 day soccer school for 5-13 
year old boys and girls at Peasmarsh 
Recreation Ground during half term on 
Thursday 16th and Friday 17th. The cost is 
£30 per child and Peasmarsh Parish 
Council has negotiated a 50% reduction on 
this price for children from Peasmarsh. 
Please note this reduced rate is only 
available to parents living in Peasmarsh  
For more details email 
bournessportsassociation@gmail.com  - 
mobile 07540934487 –  
visit peasmarshmh.btck.co.uk 
 

Murder Mystery Evening 
If you enjoyed the Murder, Mystery and 
Suspense evening last year then here is 
another opportunity to try and solve  a 
brand new 'Whodunit' on Saturday 25th 
February at 7.30pm - Tickets cost £10 to 
include a 2 course supper - BYO drink 
Contact either Sally on 01797 230359 or 
Hilary on 01797 230205 for tickets or 
more information 
Book early to avoid disappointment 
as places are limited 
 

Free ROVTE course 'Time to unwind Exercise your mind' 
Beginning Tuesday 21st from 10am to 12.15pm and every Tuesday until March 28th March 
A 6 week socially interactive course aimed at bringing people together through the use of table based games and 
activities which stimulate the mind - Everyone welcome from Rye Peasmarsh and surrounding villages contact Emma 
or Michelle by phone 01424 426683 extension 22, text 07795231064 or email eturner@fsncharity.co.uk  

 

Rye Area Children's Community Choir 
Two free taster sessions of this new activity will 
be taking place in Peasmarsh Memorial Hall on 
Thursday 2nd and 9th February from 3.50pm to 
4.50pm - All children between 7 and 11 years old 
who want to come along and sing are welcome 
and there are no auditions just fun singing. email 
Marian Ham at dmham128@btinternet.com for 
more details 
 

At the Cock Inn 
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ADVANCE NOTICES 
 

An English Afternoon Tea 
Prepared by students of Sussex  
Coast College, Hastings. 
At the MemorialHall. 2.30pm 

Friday, March 3rd. £6.00 
To book contact Hilary 230 205  or hap43@btinternet.com 
Or Jenny 230324 or jals@millwood324.fsnet.co.uk 
          
 
Marie Curie needs your help ! 
Once again Jempsons’ have kindly agreed to allow collections to take place at their store for the Marie 
Curie Daffodil Appeal.  
Collections will take place on Thursday 2nd March, Friday 3rd March and Saturday 4th March.  
Collectors collect for 1 HOUR ONLY. 
If you feel you could help this very worthwhile cause then please get in touch with Sue Cavilla Tel: 
230431 for more details ( People like the outfit – especially the hat!) 
 
Peasmarsh Matters 
Development and Site Allocations (DaSA) Local Plan 
Rother District Council has now published details of their preferred sites and options for new housing 
developments and is seeking your opinions and comments. The consultation process is open until 5pm 
on the 20th February and you can make your views known by visiting https://rother.jdi-
consult.net/localplan/ 
Full details and other information regarding the sites in Peasmarsh can be found by using these links 
https://www.rother.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=27128&p=0 and scrolling down to page 281 
https://www.rother.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=27123&p=0 and scrolling down to page 411 
The Parish Council will be giving its response regarding these proposals following its meeting on 
Tuesday 7th February 
 
The Maltings 
The Amicus Horizon housing redevelopment at The Maltings has begun with the complete demolition 
and removal of the existing buildings. The redevelopment is expected to take approximately 18 months 
to complete and the contractors permitted hours are between 8am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am 
to 1pm Saturday. Work is not permitted on Sundays, Bank and Public holidays. Please be aware that 
there will be heavy goods vehicles in and around The Maltings and surrounding area during these hours. 
Although Westridge Construction is committed to keeping the noise and disturbance to a minimum there 
will inevitably be some noise and disturbance particularly during the demolition phase        
Full details of the conditions and any other information can be found by using this link 
http://planweb01.rother.gov.uk/OcellaWeb/showDocuments?reference=RR/2016/4/P&module=pl  
 
Skateboarding on Main Street 
A number of residents have reported seeing children skateboarding in the road on Main Street in the 
evening. This is, to say the least, a very dangerous thing to do in daylight and even more so during the 
dark evenings. No one wants to spoil children's fun but we would ask all parents to remind children to 
use the skate park facility at the recreation ground before a tragedy occurs  
 
Table Tennis "Are there any active people out there in Peasmarsh who would like to play table-tennis?  I 
have joined the friendly group at Beckley Village Hall on a Thursday morning but our numbers have gone 
down lately and we would welcome some new members, whatever standard.  We just play for fun from 
9.30-11.30 and pay £3 per session.  As I go most weeks I would be happy to give people a lift if they 
don't drive.   Jan Weston 01797 230877." 

 

Archive Exhibition  
Sunday 5th March. Archive and 
Nostalgia Exhibition including 
photographs from WI archives 
and memorabilia relating to 
Peasmarsh - Time to be 
confirmed.     
 
Fine Art and Print Exhibition  
Saturday 11th March from 11am 
to 5pm and Sunday 12th 11am to 
4pm - Original artwork, quality 
prints and cards by local artists 
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